Family Survey — June 25, 2020

This letter is provided in English with translation in Hindi as seen in page 2.

Dear Families,

The Ministry of Education has instructed Ontario school boards to prepare for the
2020/2021 academic school year by developing plans to support the following
scenarios:

1. Normal school day routine with enhanced public health protocols - Students going
to school every day, in classes that reflect standard class size regulations.

2. Modified school day routine - Based on public health advice, an adapted delivery
model to allow for physical distancing and cohorts of students. Under this model, a limit
of 15 students would be maintained in a typical classroom at one time.

3. At-home learning - Should the school closure be extended, or some parents choose
not to send their child back to school, remote education will be available.

The York Region District School Board (YRDSB) would like your feedback, which will be
used alongside recommendations from our Public Health Agencies, the Ministry of
Education, and Regional and Provincial agencies to inform learning plans for the
2020/2021 academic year.

This survey is voluntary and anonymous. No information you provide will identify you or
your children. Please skip any questions you do not want to answer.

If you experience any technical difficulties in completing the survey, please contact the
Research Department by sending an email to research.services@yrdsb.

The YRDSB family survey can be found at: https://bit.ly/YRDSB2020Family
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qREr FfaTor - 25 e, 2020

[ERIIECIT

TRIGTT HATET o1 JHTCTRAY Feho! SISt ol foia=T TRELAT T HAVH el T ATl TAeh AT Fleh
2020/2021 37ehIE ek Tohel aY & TIT IR hiat ol foacer fea g:

1. WA AT T NERId & QI WA Thel & foef Y feeTerar - s
g &t Tl STt ATl BT, i1 AleTeh T3 TR & fI T Y gl § |

2. wNfArT Tper A et - Adsiiaies ALy Herg & YR 9, oAt 6 iR o
3R FgaH & v 37ATT ot & Tl Teh 37efepioldd [acRuT Aol | $8 HIS & g d, Th
AT A Uk TATAST RgTT & 15 STET bl AT Y FATC IGT SATTIT|

3. Wﬁqzlé-drqlQ—egﬂaiamﬁ@rsﬁﬁraaém?ﬁaﬁmmswm-mmﬁaﬁr
ol Thol ATIH FoTel & T 8T YeTd &, GIEY 18T 3uerstr g1l

Iieh ote f3TEeere Tl a1S (YRDSB) JHTHERT TTcTshaT 9¥ie sha, foreent 3uier Ay
Aot feteh TaTELT ToifaaT, fRrer damerar 3R &3 3R i veifaat i fAwriert & arer
2020/2021 A&TT0TH aY & foIT HE@st T AISTAT bl FiAT it & ferw o smeer|

Ig FETuT T e 3R IHATH 8| 3T SGaRT YeTe T 318 IS 8 STTeTerIy 3TaehT AT 3Teh
el &l UgHTeT I8! hait | HUAT hig #fY TReT BIS ToHehT 31T STaTe g &1l TTgel & |

e 3T FARTOT YT T F Ty 81 cTehotehl shTSATS T 31eT87d ahdd 8, Al puT
research.services@yrdsb ﬁt@?éﬁﬁ HoTRY 3—io:|_){-i‘24|o-l fI3ImeT ¥ I9h A |

YRDSB TRAER TA&T0T =T fET 31T 9 O U7 ST HehaT §: https://bit.ly/YRDSB2020Family





